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VCHS Post Graduation 2024
Hello Community Businesses!  We, the parents of the 2024 Valley City High School Seniors, are raising funds for the upcoming Post-Graduation Party.  All proceeds that are raised will be used to provide a safe and fun environment for our graduating seniors the night of their Graduation, May 26, 2024.  The Post-Graduation Party will be held at the Valley City Eagles Club.
We thank you for your past generous support of student events and hope you can help us again this year!
	                         Please make checks payable to:  
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Mail to:
Parents of Seniors
Valley City Public Schools
460 Central Ave N
Valley City, ND 58072
                                                  or
                             Venmo: @VC-Hiliners2024 




If you would prefer, we would be happy to stop and pick up your donation.  Please call or text any of the following committee members to make arrangements:  Becky Compson – (701) 840-2816; Dawn Thomsen – (701) 490-0840; or Becky Nelson – (701) 490-0491.

Thank you for supporting 
the VCHS 2024 Graduating Seniors!
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